
Comments:

Dear Federal Reserve Board Director:

I support the proposed requirement that would require financial institutions to 
obtain consumers'' affirmative consent (or opt-in) before any overdraft fees or 
charges may be imposed on consumers'' accounts.
 
-- 
Tom Breslin

Tom Breslin 

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


